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I-70/US-81 Interchange Sign/Truss Replaced in Saline 

County 

 
The Overhead Truss holding signing for westbound I-70 traffic entering US-81 

northbound at the I-70/I-135/US-81 Interchange will be replaced beginning August 24, 2015. 

Plans call for the new truss to be erected over the on-ramp before transferring the signage 

followed by removing the old truss. During most of construction traffic will be restricted to one 

lane. A temporary detour Taking I-70 westbound traffic to the Halsted Rd Interchange turning 

traffic eastbound on I-70 to enter US-81 will be in effect for one day late in construction to 

facilitate the hanging of the signage. 

Drivers need to be prepared to slow and follow the signs thru construction. Plans call for 

the repairs to be completed September 8th weather permitting.  
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This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. 
For information about obtaining an alternative format, contact the Bureau of Transportation Information, 

700 SW Harrison St., 2
nd

 Fl West, Topeka, KS 66603-3754 or phone 785-296-3585 (Voice)/Hearing Impaired – 711. 
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